

Dear New Elizabethan,

I have been at your school for over two months now and I can see so many positive changes in myself, this is the <u>happiest</u> I ever felt since I moved here.

ver felt since i moved nord. VHAT I STRUGGLED WITH:	WHAT I CAN NOW DO:
Not being in school for over a year	Being in school Improvement
Communication Anxiety in participating in any group activities	in communication Eager to participate in groups
Anxiety in dog walking/ being near dogs Speaking in front	Dog walking/being around dogs Speaking in front of people Speaking in front of people
of everyone Sitting at the dining table with everyone	and presenting my work Sitting at the dining table s making positive contribution

I can do all these things now and this is all because of my key worker, the staff, the Head Teacher and the Deputy.

New Elizabethan has been rated GOOD but in my opinion, my school should be rated <u>outstanding</u>. The staff my school should be rated <u>outstanding</u>. The staff support is great, the teachers and 1:1 meet all needs and they provide a safe, caring environment. They protect and they provide a safe, caring environment. They protect and safeguard every individual as much as they can and for me it's definitely a 10 out of 10.